
Union Election Announcement 

Dear [Union Members], 

We are pleased to announce that the election for the [Union Name] will be held on [Election 

Date]. This is an important opportunity for all members to participate in the democratic process 

and have a say in the leadership of our union. 

The election will be conducted as follows: 

• Date: [Election Date] 

• Time: [Start Time] to [End Time] 

• Location: [Election Venue] 

Please find below the positions that will be contested: 

• President 

• Vice President 

• Treasurer 

• Secretary 

• Board Members 

Candidate nominations will be accepted until [Nomination Deadline]. If you wish to nominate a 

candidate, please submit your nomination to [Contact Information]. All members are encouraged 

to participate and ensure a fair election. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. We look forward to your participation in 

the upcoming election. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Union Name]  

[Contact Information] 


